
FAQ’s 2023 
When are the ceremonies this year?  

Saturday 18th November at The Mary Stevens Hospice starting at 5pm 

Tuesday 21st November at St Mary’s Church, Oldswinford starting at 7pm  

Is there parking?  

There will be NO parking on site for our ceremony at the Hospice, except 
for disabled parking.

There will be parking in front of the Church and in the surrounding streets 
on Tuesday 21st. 

What is the difference between both ceremonies?  

The programme for both of our ceremonies is the same, the only difference 
is the location. After the ceremony in the Church on Tuesday 21st, you are 
invited to the Hospice to view our Tree of Light.  

Are the ceremonies outside?  

Saturday 18th November at the Hospice – Yes! Please wrap up warm.

Tuesday 21st November at the Church – NO. But you are invited to the 
Hospice to see the tree afterwards so please bear this in mind if you would 
like to come along after.  

I can’t attend either ceremony this year.  

You are more than welcome to come along to reflect under our Tree of Light 
at a time to suit you. After the 18th November, the Tree will be lit each 
evening at 4:30pm, please come along at a time to suit you. 

Are the services free to attend?  

Yes!  


